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Dr. Joseph Coleman, Acting Director
Division of Technical Support MAR 0 51993
Office of Waste Operations
U.S. Department of Energy

;Trevion II '

Mail Stop EM-35
,

Washington, D.C. 20585-0002 r

Dear Dr. Coleman: *

The enclosed unsolicited proposal was submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission. The proposal puts forth the approach of storing and disposing of
nuclear waste along submarine trenches.

Since your office is involved in the development of new storage and disposal
technologies, this proposal is being forwarded to your attention (Enclosure I).

Mr. Metcalfe has been advised to address any future inquiries regarding his
proposal to your office (Enclosure 2).

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. Mark Thaggard of my staff (301) 504-2568.

,

Sincerely,
06 gird signed By

R! CHARD L. BANGART
.

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosures: As stated
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Dr. Joseph Coleman, Acting Director
Division of Technical Support
Office of Waste Operations
U.S. Department of Energy
Trevion II
Mail Stop EM-35
Washington, D.C. 20585-0002 ,

Dear Dr. Coleman: ,

,

The enclosed unsolicited proposal was submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory.
Commission. The proposal put5forth the approach of storing and disposing of
nuclear waste along submarinb-t'renches.

Since your office is involved in the development of new storage and disposal
technologies, this proposal is being forwarded to your attention.

,

Mr. Metcalfe has been advised to address any future inquiries regarding his
proposal to your office.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. Mark Thaggard of my staff (301) 504-2568. ,

Sincerely,

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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